FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE
Division of Corporations

August 21, 2008

Subhash B. Patel
1141-A Apalachee Parkway
Tallahassee, FL 32301-4541 -

SUBJECT: VIDHI INC.
Ref. Number: PO8000025452

i

To Whom It May Concern:

In a recent audit of our records we have determined that the original Articles of
incorporation for VIDHI INC., documeni numbser P0O8000025452, have been
misplaced and have not been imaged for the official record.

The purpose of this letter is to ask you to fumnish us with a photocopy of the
articles, so that we can complete our records.

Please send the copy to:

Division of Corporations
P.O. Box 6327
Tallahassee, FL 32314
Atin: Lyn Shoffstall

I hope this request is not too much of an inconvenience.

Shouid you have any questions regarding this maitter, please feel free to contact
me at {850) 245-6300.

Sincerely,

Lyn Shoffstall,

Bureau Chief

Bureau of Commercial Inforrnation Services Letter number: 808A00046917
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